
Changes to the Medicare      

        Savings Program                         

As of March 1, 2024, the                  

Medicare Savings  Program no 

longer has an asset limit! 

You may now qualify to have Medicare pay your Part B 

premium.  Maximum monthly income limits are as          

follows:    

                    $2,824/month for Individuals  

                    $3,833/month for Couples 

 

Since the asset limit has been eliminated, many people 

will be eligible to receive a savings. There is an easy  

application process.  The Senior Center will help you 

apply or answer any questions. 


